
From:  

Daniel Tomicek  

Email:  

danieltomicek@gmail.com  

Location:  

Boise  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

Prioritise the people, not cars! 
No more expansions! as a resident of Boise who can hear the highway 4 blocks away, and can see the 
destruction to the social fabric of Elliot neighbourhood.  
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